September 2023



Dear Parents/Guardians,

For the new Parents/Guardians of the school that have not yet participated in fun lunch, the fun lunch program helps raise funds for QSAC. Queenston School Advisory Council (QSAC) is a parent group dedicated to providing our children with the best possible educational experience through community building, fundraising and advocacy. This year we are using the funds raised by fun lunch to support QSAC initiatives such as upgraded playground equipment, new books and materials for classrooms and subsidizing field trips. Fun lunch allows the children in grades 1-6 to remain at school under the supervision of the lunch program staff for a special lunch. They eat in their classrooms, then weather permitting, they go outdoors for the remaining recess. Children that attend C.A.P.T. are also more than welcome to order, they will have their lunch brought to their room.

QSAC plans to organize one lunch every three weeks throughout the school year. The first five fun lunches have been scheduled for:

September 29th Papa Johns October 19th Mc Donalds November 10th Subway December 1st Edo Japan December 22nd Papa Johns

The ordering and payment is done through the website Healthy Hunger at healthyhunger.ca. If you need any help with ordering please contact me at robyncunger@gmail.com

We are looking for 1 volunteer in each classroom for these Fun Lunches. Please use the link below to sign up.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45AAAB2AA3FDC61-44409077-funlunch

PLEASE NOTE THAT ORDERING CLOSES FIVE DAYS BEFORE THE LUNCH DATE SO THE ORDERS FOR SEPTEMBER 29th MUST BE IN THE SYSTEM BY SEPTEMBER 24th!!

Thank you so much for your support! We are contributing to our schools resources one Fun Lunch at a time!!!

The Fun Lunch Committee Chair Robyn Canicula